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From: Michael Florendo <miloflorendo@sbcglobal.net> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 27, 2021 11:52 PM
To: Nimisha Agrawal <NAgrawal@SantaClaraCA.gov>
Subject: Re: 3766 Eastwood Circle

Dear Nimisha,

We would like to express our concern relating to the expansion building on 3766 Eastwood Circle, Santa
Clara.

We live on 440 Collinwood Ct.  a few feet away from  3766  Eastwood Circle.   From the backyard of our
property is directly facing the  backyard  of the said property.  

The balcony that will be constructed from the second floor of this property  will compromise our privacy
looking down directly 
into our backyard.

THE VIEW LOOKING OUT FROM THE BALCONY will be very visible  and will cover a large area of sight
looking down 
into our backyard.

WE OPPOSE THE CONSTRUCTION OF THE SECOND FLOOR BALCONY ON  3766 Eastwood Circle.

We request for your kind consideration to stop  adding  a balcony for this project.

Thank you.

Milo and Daisy Florendo

On Sunday, July 25, 2021, 07:53:10 PM PDT, Nimisha Agrawal <nagrawal@santaclaraca.gov> wrote:

Milo,

Thank you for your comments. Please see attached the Agenda for the development Review Hearing for
the project on July 28, 2021.  The first page has the detailed instructions for joining the meeting.

Thanks,
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Nimisha Agrawal| Associate Planner

Community Development Department

1500 Warburton Avenue | Santa Clara, CA 95050

O:408.615.2450 | D: 408.615.2467

In accordance with the County of Santa Clara Order, City Hall will be closed. Coronavirus Updates are
available on the City’s website and include the latest information on City Facility Closures. The Planning
Division is currently operating only by email, mail and phone. I will be working remotely during this
time.

Please be aware that there may be a delay in responses depending on the nature of the inquiry. For
general or urgent matters, please contact planning@santaclaraca.gov or by phone at 408-615-2450. 

 

 

 

 

From: Milo Florendo <miloflorendo@sbcglobal.net> 
Sent: Sunday, July 25, 2021 9:26 AM
To: Planning <Planning@santaclaraca.gov>; Nimisha Agrawal <NAgrawal@SantaClaraCA.gov>
Subject: Fwd: 3766 Eastwood Circle

 

 

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

Subject: 3766 Eastwood Circle

﻿Dear Nimisha Agrawal:

I have a concern about the proposed rear deck being constructed on 3766 Eastwood Circle.
  

We live on Collinwood Ct, and the view from our backyard will be compromised that will
affect our privacy looking  out from the balcony on the second floor of said property,  

We oppose this project to go forward.  

Please inform us how to join the virtual  meeting online,  what is the website and/or zoom
passcode.
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https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmaps.google.com%2F%3Fq%3D1500%2BWarburton%2BAvenue%250D%250A%2B%257C%2B%2B%250D%250A%2BSanta%2BClara%2C%2BCA%2B95050%26entry%3Dgmail%26source%3Dg&data=04%7C01%7CLuGarcia%40SantaClaraCA.gov%7C71c9a322ae634b9ee14008d951d98fc6%7C28ea354810694e81aa0b6e4b3271a5cb%7C0%7C0%7C637630817145453183%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=mA2T4AuauwYgeUz2Ze7yKorbNv1jnv%2B33kCrBlmAUYU%3D&reserved=0
https://www.santaclaraca.gov/i-want-to/stay-informed/current-topics/coronavirus-updates
mailto:planning@santacalraca.gov
mailto:miloflorendo@sbcglobal.net
mailto:Planning@santaclaraca.gov
mailto:NAgrawal@SantaClaraCA.gov


Thank you

Sent from my iPhone


